


Site	Plan	Review	Warrant	Article
Board	members	discussed	the	need	for	site	plan	review	and	agreed	that	some	form

of	site	regulation	is	important	to	the	town.	Jonathan	Garthwaite	suggested	that	any	
proposal	would	require	careful	wording	of	the	site	plan	regulations	and	of	a	warrant	
article	to	approve	them,	in	order	to	make	a	successful	ordinance	look	less	like	zoning.	
Working	out	regulations	that	will	be	acceptable	to	the	town	will	take	more	time	than	is	
available	to	prepare	a	warrant	article	for	this	year's	town	meeting,	but	should	be	a	goal	for
the	planning	board	during	2017.

Masterplan	discussion
Having	no	new	sections	available	to	consider,	consideration	of	the	master	plan	

revision	was	deferred.

Adjournment
8:20 David	McAlister	moved	adjournment	with	a	second	from	Jonathan	Garthwaite.	The	
board	approved	the	motion.	

Respectfully	submitted
Chuck	Townsend,	Vice	Chair
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